UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF NEW YORK

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 19-04

As a unit of the District Court pursuant to 28 U.S.C. § 15, the United States
Bankruptcy Court and Clerk’s Office will be closed on Friday, November 29, 2019,
in accord with the stated closure of the District Court on that date.

So Ordered this 4" day of November, 2019.

Syracuse, New York Margaret Cangilos-Ruiz
Chief United States. Bankruptcy Judge



